JNC CORPORATION

2-1, Otemachi 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-8105, Japan
Phone: +81-3-3243-6150 / Facsimile: +81-3-3243-6219

Dear Cellufine Customer:

February 15, 2017

This letter is to inform you of a minor change to 1mL of Cellufine mini-column products
that you have purchased. If you have questions regarding this change, please contact the

JNC staff referenced below.

Detailed Information of the PCN (Product Change Notification)

PCN Title: 1 mL of Cellufine mini-column
Description of the Change:  Design, connector parts and size of appearance

< Change of Product >

Current product
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9.0 mm x 18 mm (1 mL)

Impact and Recommended Action:
Effective Date:
Who to Contact with Questions:

New product

6.7 mm x 30 mm (1 mI)

Any Cellufine resins do not change.

March 1, 2017

If you have questions and concerns, please contact at
cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp or please visit our web site
http://www.jnc-corp.co.jp/fine/en/cellufine/index.html

Best regards, 7. K//‘W_—

Toshiharu Iwata

Technical Manager, Life Chemicals Launch Office



